
Notice of Public Hearing Concerning 
Proposed Sale of Millersburg, Oregon, City-Owned Real Property 
 

 
Pursuant to ORS 221.725, notice is hereby given regarding a public hearing occurring 

Tuesday, August 11, 2020, 7:00 PM, which can be publicly accessed via video live-stream or 
telephonically.  Access procedures are found at the City of Millersburg website or by phoning 
the Millersburg City Hall at (458) 233-6300.  The purpose of the public hearing concerns the sale 
to Gordon Moore and Shirley Moore of approximately 0.15 acres of City of Millersburg-owned 
real property known as 10S03W29-00-00200.  The location of this real property provides no 
value to the City; it is no longer needed by the City, and it is therefore surplus. 

This property is located in General Industrial (GI) zoning. 
 


